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25 TREES FOR 25 YEARS 

 

 

 

Pictured are some of the supporters of Pembrokeshire Friends of the Earth involved in a tree 

planting scheme to commemorate the group’s 25th anniversary. Group members recently planted 25 

trees to celebrate 25 years of successful activity on a wide range of environmental issues. 

The coordinator of Pembrokeshire Friends of the Earth, Eleanor Clegg, said: 

"Over the years, the group has opposed polluting activities, initiated recycling schemes, campaigned 

for cleaner beaches and seas, supported cleaner forms of energy and transport, organised many 

public meetings and events, and much else.  

“During that time, we have seen a huge increase in public awareness of environmental issues and 

there have been many improvements. Despite this, we continue to face numerous challenges, most 

notably climate change and wildlife loss. 



"Pembrokeshire Friends of the Earth is planning to be fully involved in tackling these and other 

problems in order to protect and enhance the natural environment locally and globally." 

ENDS 

For further information phone Gordon James on (01437) 563670 or Eleanor Clegg on (01437) 

532575 

 

 

 


